
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Good News……. 
 
My brother, sister, and I learned to sail when we were young. Of all the lessons we had, the one I  
remember nearly verbatim was “Signs of an Approaching Storm.” I can reel off the list as though  
it were yesterday: dark, low, fast-moving clouds, a sudden shift in wind direction and velocity, a  
sudden change in temperature.  
 
To this day, when I experience any of these things, I close windows and make sure everything  
is inside. I think the apostles who were seasoned fishermen must have had similar training, and I  
have often wondered why they just didn’t make for shore when they noticed the signs. But then I  
remember that some storms move in very quickly and, if you are in the middle of the sea, you can’t  
make it to shore easily. The apostles may have decided to ride it out and then realized they could not.  
 
It must have struck the apostles as odd that Jesus was peacefully asleep while they battled rising  
water and fierce wind. They were afraid of losing their lives. When they woke Jesus up, Scripture  
says that he “rebuked” the wind and the sea. The same word is used when Jesus casts out demons.  
The result is peace—at least on the sea or in the person who is possessed.  
 
But for the disciples and for us, the act inspires awe and not a little anxiety: “Who then is this?”  
The answer unfolds for us throughout the Gospels. Jesus is Lord over the wind and sea, over all  
creation, and over us as well. In storm or calm, he brings his peace and shows us God’s glory. 
 
Mary Katharine Deeley    sundaybulletin@liguori.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacraments 
 

Baptism:      Contact the office     
Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 – 12:00 Sat. 4:00 – 4:40  
Matrimony:  Contact Fr. Gerry at least    
         8 months prior to wedding    
RCIA:      Contact the office             

   

Parish Team 
Pastor:  Rev. Gerry Bauche   
      Emergency #861-3011 
Secretary:      Janice Seitz (Mon. – Thurs) 
Parish Life Coordinators: Mary Ann Flaaten/Wendy Pitre 
Youth Minister:  Paula Reich 842-4288 
Caretaker:     Rani Roettger              
Hall Convener:   Josie Klein 842-4481              

 

Parish Organization Contacts: 
  Parish Council Chairperson – Camille Goski 306-842-0321              Parish Finance Chairperson –       
K of C Grand Knight: Ron Klein (842-6192)    K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014)   CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321) 

Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive & Directors – 2nd Monday of every month, General Mtg. – 4th Monday of every month (Sept.-June) 
Weyburn CWL – General Meeting – 3rd Monday of every month (Sept. – June) 

 
 

 

   314 – 3rd Street 

  Weyburn, SK    

  S4H 0W7 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
June 20 & 21, 2015 

 

 

Lord’s Day Eucharist: Saturday at 5:00 pm 
Sunday at 9:00 am & 10:45 am 

              Office Tel -842-2129   Fax-842-7818 

       Parish E-mail - stvincent@sasktel.net 

      Fr. Gerry’s E-mail - g.bauche@sasktel.net 

      Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
     Office Hours – 9:00 to Noon &1:00 to 4:00 
     Mission – St. Mary’s - Tribune 

mailto:stvincent@sasktel.net
mailto:g.bauche@sasktel.net


Readings for June 27 & 28  
 Wisdom 1:13-15, 2:23-24 

2 Corinthians 8:7, 9, 13-15 

Mark 5:21-43 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members! If you have not yet registered at the parish, please be sure to fill 

out a new parishioner form - located in the foyer!  Thank you! 
 

Baby Bottle Campaign: Thank you to everyone who picked up a baby bottle after Mass on Mother’s Day.  

Please return them by Father’s Day weekend (June 21) and mark off on the same form that you signed a bottle 

out on….that you have returned your bottle. Cheques must be made payable to: “Options Pregnancy Centre.”  

 

Mary Deutscher will be giving a presentation on Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide on June 21 at 2 PM at 

McKenna Hall. Mary served the Archdiocese of Regina as a chaplain at Pasqua Hospital and is currently 

pursuing a PhD in Public Policy at the U of S. She also has a Masters Degree in Public Ethics. A light supper 

will follow her presentation. To assist Josie in planning for the meal sign up on the sheet in the foyer.  
 

Fair Booth - Sign- up sheets are on the table by the fountain. There are various times and days volunteer 

workers are needed, before, during and after the Fair. There are also separate sheets for donations of pies. 

Please give a little of your time if you are able. It is greatly appreciated. 
  
Stewardship Meal Outreach Program: Do you know someone struggling with a burden or illness, someone 

with a new baby or someone in need of some nourishing meals?? If so, please call the office to see about providing 

them with a few delicious meals. We have restocked the freezer and have frozen, prepared meals, ready to go in 

the slow cooker or oven.  
 

 Parish Council meets Thursday, June 25th @ 7 PM. 
 

A Stewardship meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 23rd at 4 PM.  We are eager to share all about the 

Stewardship Conference in Calgary. Anyone interested in hearing about this, and learning more about why 

Stewardship is important for our parish are invited to attend this meeting! 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Services Intentions 

Monday June 22 9:00   AM  Frank & Kaye Wolbaum Family+ 

  6:00    PM                 Knights of Columbus Mass K of C Members 

Tuesday June 23 7:30   AM           Fr. Gerry to Regina for Meeting Betty Nault 

Wednesday June 24 9:00   AM  Henry & Margaret Fink Family+ 

Thursday June 25 9:00   AM   Darold Kot+ 

Friday June 26 9:30   AM       Mass at Weyburn Special Care Home Katherine Tracey+ 

  12:10  PM    Gordon Dalgliesh+ 

Saturday June 27 8:00    AM  Meg 

  10:00  AM                  Mass at Tatagwa View Rose Scheveck+ 

  5:00    PM  Special Intentions 

Sunday June 28 9:00    AM  Bonnie Brown+ 

  10:45  AM   

St. Mary’s     

Saturday June 27 7:00   PM  Lou Kovach+ 

Thank you to all of those who are sharing their time and talents by being involved in the ministries  

of our parish! Our church needs you! It is very important to remember to contact a sub to fill in for  

you if you are unable to be present when scheduled. Thank you ! 

Thank you for sharing your time & talents  

very appreciative! 

Wishing a Very Happy 90th Birthday to Fran Ortman on June 17th. God bless you!! 

 

Happy 60th Anniversary to Francois & Eveline Porte on June 14, 2015! 

Congratulations and Welcome to Rylan Kradovill, son of Lynsey and 

Joshua who was baptized at St. Vincent de Paul Parish on Sunday, June 

14, 2015: May he grow to know and follow the Lord Jesus, through the 

grace he has received and the help and prayers of his parents, 

Godparents and parish community. 
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“Little Dogs on the Prairie!!” Vacation Bible School will be held July 6-10, from 1-4 pm in the 

Youth Room. It is for children grades k-6. Please plan for your children to attend. To register, please call Paula 

at the Youth Office. 306-842-4288. 
 

The Archdiocesan Leadership Camps:  Theme: Holy Holidays; Grades 10 - 1st Year U: August 16 - 19. 

Grades 7 – 9: August 21 - 24. Forms can be found in the foyer of the church. 

Giving of our time, talent 

and treasure is not about 

giving until it hurts. 

Rather, it is about giving  

until you feel  

good about  

what you  

have given. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul CWL News: Have you thought about joining our CWL community of women, working for 

God and Country? While we are now on break for the summer months, please feel free to contact Camille Goski 

(306-842-0321) for further information.  
 

 K of C: Will celebrate mass at 6 PM June 22nd with year-end wind-up to follow with BBQ burgers & hot dogs. 

$2 per alcoholic beverage.  Current Knights, prospective candidates and their ladies are all invited.  Contact Br 

Pete BROCCOLO (306-848-0512 or petebroccolo@gmail.com) to confirm attendance and willingness to assist 

with cooking ASAP. 

Motion-of-Intent, for discussion and voting on at June 22nd General Meeting: that Council provide our Worthy 

GK Br Ron KLEIN with $2300 US to help defray his cost of attending the 2015 Supreme Convention in 

Philadelphia Pennsylvania USA. 
 

The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches: T6 (Doreen & 

Joan), T5 (Donna & Renee) & T 2 (Shirley). 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

St. John Bosco Wilderness Camp is an invitation to people to live, learn & share with each other in the natural 

environment that God has provided us with and to develop a greater awareness & responsibility towards it.  

Through this medium, campers are encouraged to grow physically, mentally & spiritually, realizing God in all 

aspects of life.  Further information available from the pamphlet rack or www.johboscocamp.com.  
 

Are you hearing a Call to Deepen Your Faith?  Do you want to learn more about the Church? If so, The Lay 

Ministry Formation Program is for you.  Applications are now being taken for the Fall of 2015.  For more 

information check the Archdiocesan website: http://archregina.sk.ca/lay-ministry-formation-program, contact 

the parish, or the Archdiocese at 306-352-1651 extension 211 or ask for Judy Zolc, or Louise Molesky at 

extension 232.  You can also send an email to: judyz@archregina.sk.ca.  They hope to hear from you.  
 

“COUPLES CONNECT”– Resurrection Parish along with the Archdiocese of Regina is once again offering the 

newest program designed for dating, engaged and newly-married couples. From Sept 13/15 – Mar 6 / 16 

·       Nine sessions - with dynamic, knowledge speakers who will share with couples what is needed to have 

a mutually-fulfilling relationship; healthy, happy and holy.  

·       Sessions will include 2 -40 min presentations, personal couple discussion/sharing time, Q&A with 

presenters and Fr. Steve, followed by an amazing couples dinner with all.  

·       Great opportunity to meet lots of other couples at the same stage of life.  

The Cost is $125/couple. Registration deadline is Sept 7th. FOR MORE INFO OR TO REGISTER; Contact 

Linda @ 306-533-8355, bmueller@saskte.net or Rose @306-530-5544  rtrehas@sasktel.net  
 

Blood Donor Clinic will be held at Crescent Point Place on June 23rd from 2 – 8 PM. The need for blood 

products over the summer months is very high. Please take an hour and give the gift of life!  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children that received the Sacraments  

of 1st Eucharist and Confirmation in our parish on June 3rd, 2015.   
Reah Abetria, Noah Bourassa, Athena Burgos, Alexander (Alex)Cayen, Connor Clay, 

Candice Cosio, Osadebamwen (Deba) Efosa-Igbinovia, Hillary Erhaze, Ashley 

Ganczar, Taryn Gervais, Eli Hansen, Natalie Harazny, Jade Hayes, Jake Hicks, 

Joshua Hoffart, Josee Hutt, Falon Jordens, Jenna Knupp, Charlotte Kosior, Jaxson 

Kot, Marin Kurtz, Sawyer Leko, Ella Leko, Josue Malalay, Emily Marcotte, Trisha 

Mariveles, Sienna McMorris, Andrea Ochavo, Alliah Presto, Seth Purdue, Aiyan 

Quistadio, Ghyrus Art Rara, Lianne Santos, Amy Swayze, Brooke Thue, Beau Vilcu, 

Brody Walter, Acacia Wanner, Meaghan Weger, MicKenzie Whitford, Ava Williams, 

Amelia Woodend, and Dale Woodend, Jade Hayes, Trisha Mariveles. 

May you all be blessed with a faith in God that grows deeper and stronger! 

http://www.johboscocamp.com/
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FROM PASTOR’S DESK: 

 Although we are heading into the summer season and school will soon be finished for this academic year, and many 

parishes adopt a lighter schedule of Masses on Sundays and the Parish Offices are opened at reduced hours (to allow staff 

time for holidays), the parish does not shut down for the summer, as the regular Sunday Masses and weekday Masses are 

offered and I am available all through the summer. You might try my cell number (306-861-3011) after you have tried 

the Parish Office (306-842-2129), and please leave a message.  It may be a simple matter than I am on another call, out 

of office range in the church putting something away, and your message can be returned shortly.  In the event of any 

emergency, such as a request for the Sacrament of the Sick, always use the cell number and leave a message.  It may not 

be convenient to answer your call on that moment, but I can always retrieve your voicemail or text message. I cannot 

emphasize enough the importance of leaving a message, because this is the only reasonable way of getting back to you in 

a timely fashion. If your call is not an urgent nature, and the matter can wait until later, there is no need to duplicate leaving 

a message both at the Office and on my cell phone.  Our current phone system records all incoming calls on the 

Receptionist’s phone, but retrieving them is not a very convenient way of seeing all the missed calls, as names are 

abbreviated or blocked. Simply returning every missed call is not how we operate presently when we are fully staff, so 

why would do so when we are working with limited staff; if you wish your call to be returned, kindly leave a message and 

someone will get back to you shortly. Enough about this for now, as I wanted to remind everyone, whether you take the 

whole summer off, or part of it, all the operating costs remain in place for the parish and bills need to be paid, just as they 

did for your own household. This might be a good time to remember that your parish depends upon your financial 

contributions whether you are here or not. There have been a few leaks in some sections of the roof at McKenna 

Auditorium, and this summer might be the time that we undertake an entire new roof at McKenna, rather than just tackling 

the problem areas, as it would seem that it has been many years since anything extensive over the roof has been done in 

the past. With fewer events scheduled at McKenna, it might be a good time to address some of these issues.  We remain 

very grateful for all those who continue their support and involvement in the parish over the summer months, as we are 

relying much of that continued involvement and participation.  If you recognize a need, please do not be afraid to volunteer 

and step up to fill the need. May God bless you all and your families. Happy Father’s Day!  

 This Week’s Ministry –  

June 20 - 21 

Ministries Next Week’s Ministry – 

June 27 - 28 

Sat. 5:00 Wendy Sidloski, Mitchell Tuchscherer Readers Merle St.Onge, Janice Seitz 

Sun 9:00 Claire Kuhn, Ed Kuhn  Colleen Gallinger, Cecile Sellinger 

Sun 10:45 Doris Aasen, Conlin Daenckaert  Penny Leko, Marga Cugnet 

Sat 5:00 Rose Loos                          Kathleen Williams 

Margaret Tuchscherer       Andy Broccolo 

Bruno Tuchscherer            Roberto Roman 

                                           Kim Haupstein 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

D’Arcy Megenbir            Camille Goski 

Christine Masniuk           Lynne Garner 

Audrey Trombley            Darla Moser 

                                         John Megenbir 

Sun 9:00   Theresa Istace                    Stan Zaluski 

Cherise Hein                      Audrey Rydzik 

Bonita Larson                    Pat Wolensky 

                                           Dianne Haider 

 Connie Regier                 Hilarion Pohl 

Gloria Fong                     Beryl Mazur 

Brenda Yakimowski       Marion Brown 

                                        Juliet Ostrea 

Sun 10:45                        Aimé Isabey                       Marga Cugnet 

Alphonse Fossenier            Gordon Rutten 

Richard Wick                     Danette Tracey 

                                            Dorothy Rist 

                   Bruno Tuchscherer         Irene Marcotte 

Richard Bauche              Shirley Mondor 

Ken LeBlanc                   Daryl Fleck 

                                        Chris /Andrea Tessier 

Sat 5:00 Soles Family Children’s 

Liturgy 
No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sun 9:00 Richards Family No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sun 10:45 Cody Vilcu No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sat 5:00 Brogan Regier, Hannah VanDeSype, Jamie Labbie Servers Parker & Quinn Mantei,  Mathew Soles 

Sun 9:00    

Sun 10:45 Aimé Isabey, Alphonse Fossenier, Richard Wick Acolytes Bruno Tuchscherer, Richard Bauche, Ken LeBlanc 

Sat. 5:00 Steve Zackrisson Computer/ 

Projector 

Roberto Roman 

Sun. 9:00 Cheryl Anderson James & Leslie Richards 

Sun 10:45 Don Kraft  Bonnie Sidloski 

Sat 5:00 Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten,  

Bonnie & Frank Kaip, Olga Van Staveren 
Hospitality Bruno & Margaret Tuchscherer, 

Jim St. Onge, Yvonne Dzuba 

Sun 9:00 John Nikolejsin, Omer & Christine Marcotte, 

Lorne & Colette Horack, Julian Goski 
 Colquhoun Family, Frank & Eveline Porte,  

Therese & Raymond Durand, Sami & Joe  Ballenas  

Sun 10:45 Norm Mondor, Joe Glab, 

Roberto Roman, Al Pitre 
 Judy & Mel VanBetuw, Gordon Rutten, 

Danette & Calvin Tracey 

  Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten, Kevin & Verna O’Neill Counters Deana Mainil, Randy & Janet Schiller 


